
 

 

 

 

 

What a fantastic few days we’ve had! Year 4 have certainly been caring, curious and 

courageous on their residential trip to The Wilderness this week. They have thrown 

themselves into every activity with great enthusiasm and shown some outstanding teamwork 

skills. Some of the activities this week have included: tunnelling, crate stack, wall climbing, 

archery, orienteering, problem solving, bush-craft and much more! 

 

 


